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- March 26, 1986'

^

Docket No. S'0-73

.Mr. R. W. Darmitzel, Manager
Irradiation Processing Product Section
Vallecitos Nuclear Center
General Electric Company
Post Office Box 460
Pleasanton, California 94566

Dear Mr. Darmitzel:

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO THE EMERGENCY PLAN FOR THE GE FACILITY AT
VALLECITOS NUCLEAR CENTER

The staff of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has
completed its review of the proposed changes to your Emergency
Plan submitted by letter dated January 30, 1986.

Our review indicates that the proposed changes do not decrease the
effectiveness of the current accepted Plan. Therefore, in accordance
with 10 CFR 50.54(q), your proposed changes may be incorporated
into the current Emergency Plan.

If you have an questions, please contact Harold Bernard, our Project
Manager for your facility, at (301) 492-8529.

Sincerely,

Original signed by
Herbert N. Berkow, Director
Standardization and Special
Projects Directorate

Division of PWR Licensing-8, NRR

cc: See next page
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g g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION.

*
j WASHINGTON. D. C. 20555% r

March 26, 1986
,,,,,

Docket No. 50-73

Mr. R. W. Darmitzel, Manager
Irradiation Processing Product Section
Vallecitos Nuclear Center
General Electric Company

-Post Office Box 460
Pleasanton, California 94566

Dear Mr. Darmitzel:

SUBJECT: CHANGES TO THE EMERGENCY PLAN FOR THE GE FACILITY AT
VALLECITOS NUCLEAR CENTER

The staff of the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) has
completed its review of the proposed changes to your Emergency
Plan submitted by letter dated January 30, 1986.

Our review indicates that the proposed changes do not decrease the
effectiveness of the current accepted Plan. Therefore, in accordance
with 10 CFR 50.54(q), your proposed changes may be incorporated
into the current Emergency Plan.

If you have an questions, please contact Harold Bernard, our Project
Manager for your facility, at (301) 492-8529.

Sincerely,

i

|.
erbert N. Berkow, Director

Standardization and Special
Projects Directorate

Division of PWR Licensing-B, NRR
|
! cc: See next page
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' ' . General Electric Company (NTR) Docket No. 50-73

cc: California Department of Health
ATTN: Chief, Environmental

Radiation Control Unit
Radiological Health Section
714 P Street, Room 498
Sacramento, California 95814

Mr. G. E. Cunningham
Irradiation Processing Product Section
Vallecitos Nuclear Center
General Electric Company
P. O. Box 460
Pleasanton, California 94566

Director
Energy Facilities Siting Division
Energy Resources Conservation

and Development Commission
1516 - 9th Street
Sacramento, California 95814*

Attorney General
555 Capitol Mall
Sacramento, California 95814
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